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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 

Subject:  Baggage Claim Carousel Numbering Change 
 

Date: February 22, 2018 

 

Effective Monday, February 26 

 Baggage Carousel Re-Numbering 

 KCAB’s contractor will be changing the numbering of the baggage claim carousels Monday morning, 

February 26th between 6:00 A.M. – 9:00 A.M. This necessary update is part of the Terminal 

Modernization project that has been ongoing since last year. Also, the new Baggage Information 

Displays (BIDS) will be activated and the old monitors will be turned off and removed at a later date. 

The new numbering convention will be Claims 1 through 4 with Claim 1 remaining on the west end 

by the oversize baggage retrieval area. The new Claim 4 is on the east end by Door 10 (see map 

below).  

 

 Please inform your agents who update the Flight Information Displays (FIDS) of the change for proper 

entry moving forward. As a reminder each arriving flight must be assigned a claim number for the 

flight to be displayed on the BIDS. If agents have any issues entering the claim numbers please contact 

KCAB IT Helpdesk at 859-767-4565. Thank you for your assistance and coordination in making this an 

easy transition for our mutual customers. 

 

 


